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AGM TIME! 

Coming up and open to everyone.....our AGM will take 
place on Tuesday April 23rd at the Chinnor Pavilion - 
7.30pm for an 8pm start. So make a date in your diary 
to come down, grab a drink and join us.  

There will be our annual awards and a chance to catch 
up with members old and new. Also, if you would like to 
join Chinnor Players why not come along and have a 
chat with one of our members. 

WE ALWAYS NEED DIRECTORS, 

PRODUCERS AND STAGE MANAGERS! 

If you have an interest in a role that isn’t on stage please let us 

know. It takes a whole team to put on a show and the ones 

behind the scenes are stars too!  Here are a few we need now….. 

We are looking for both Director and Producer for our next Play 

in October. If you fancy Directing and have a play in mind 

contact a member of the committee or drop us an email. If it’s 

your first time, we will provide all the help you need from 

audition to opening night. The Producer is the Director’s right 

hand ‘man’ or ‘woman’, ensuring that the details are taken care 

of! Another very important role so again if you are interested 

get in touch! 
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Next production news …… 

Flying Feathers by Derek Benfield 

Cast update……….. 
 

Due to unforeseen circumstances Mr T will now be played by Iain 

Cameron. 

If you’re in the mood for laughter and unexpected twists, “Flying 

Feathers” might just be the perfect choice! Performance dates are 13th-

15th June so put a date in your diary now! 

Tickets will be on sale soon – available on our website or from Charlie’s 

Butchers. 
 

I am also pleased to announce that we will be supporting the Thames 

Valley Air Ambulance with our raffle and a collection box so please bring 

some cash along and help us to help them by buying some raffle tickets 

or drop a coin (or note) into the TVAA charity box. 
 

For more details check out our website chinnorplayers.com or email 

us chinnorplayers@gmail.com 
 

      RAFFLE PRIZES NEEDED 

Do you have any unwanted gifts lurking in a cupboard! We 
urgently need raffle prizes for our spring production in support 
of Thames Valley Air Ambulance. 

Just contact a member of the committee to arrange a collection 
or bring along to our AGM on 23rd April at the Chinnor Pavilion. 

Thankyou sooooo much. 

THE COMMITTEE 2023-2024 

Chairman Iain Cameron  Vice Chairman Megan Boddy 

Treasurer Caroline Pierce  Secretary Anne   

Social Secretary   Zoe Batt           

Julia Adamson     Karen Laws   

Emily Priest          Nick Kilner                                          

Richard Boddy   Lynn Boyd-Leslie 

 

CONTACT US 

chinnorplayers@gmail.com or find us on Facebook, Instagram (@chinnorplayers) 

or on our website www.chinnorplayers.com 

TO UNSUBSCRIBE FROM OUR NEWSLETTER JUST SEND US AN EMAIL  
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